


’. pistrict Governor

Dear Lions,

I would like to wish all Lions a Happy and
Prosperous New Year.

The man in the red suit will now hang up his
suit for another 12 Months.

The new calendar year
‘S represents new and exciting
challenges including both
Lions and personal ones. This
year is the 100 anniversary
year of the Gallipoli landings
and Lions throughout the district will be actively

involved with ANZAC day celebration in their local area and at the dawn service in Brisbane,
with regards to the Brisbane Dawn Service further information will be posted shortly.

As I said earlier there are many things to look forward to this year on the personal front
Lion Josephine & I will celebrate our twentieth wedding anniversary, during this time we have
spent well over half our married life involved with service to the community and Lions Clubs
International and may I say what a pleasure that has been.

At the end of this month many clubs will be staging
Australia day Citizen ceremonies, as these ceremonies are a
wonderful opportunity for Lions to interact with many
members of the community I would encourage all Lions to
consider participation.

In this Year the team and I are looking forward to catching
up with Lions of the district as you continue to make a
difference in each and every local community within our
district and throughout the world.

Lion Kent wilCox Mg’ NEW TEAM PIN ARE

201Q1 District Governor A‘;;I:;S&BLI*;FOR
(2014/15) .00 each or

for $20.00
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One Goal, Community Service.




l From the CaBinet SeCretary — Lesley Lyons x

Happy New Year

With all the work put in by yourselves selling cakes and gift wrapping over the
Christmas period I hope you are now enjoying some well-earned rest. It’s time to catch up
with friends and family.

District Governor Kent and Lion Josephine would like to welcome the following
new members to our District for the month of December.

BBrisbane Chinese Choi Wan (Eunice) Au
Brisbane Pinelands Judi Donnelly
Brunswick Mullumbimby Kim Hennessy
Calamvale Glenn Hill, Janet Rhead
Kyogle Lee-Anne McDermid
Mudgeeraba Elizabeth Fraser

Sunnybank Hafiz Ullam Zaheer

Please senb pistriCt Mail To: Lion Lesley Lyons
Cabinet Secretary, District 201Q1

PO Box 4767, Forest Lake QLD 4078
Llyo5865@bigpond.net.au (H) 07 3279 9425 (M) 0419 796 022

As many of you will do in the early morning of January 1st, you will think back on the year just
gone - the good, the bad and the ugly - and to try and plan a course for the year ahead. As Lions Clubs
we should do the same. At your 1st meeting of the year why not review what your club has achieved
in the previous 6 months, who have you helped, what connections have been made with the public,
what have you raised and given back to the community? Look at the money raised given the hours of
member participation. Our activities and their outcomes are the basis for a report we provide for
LCI, service and the people touched. All of these basics are what we report via MyLCI, so these are
easy numbers to get. It is an important thing to look at your members, both new and old, reminisce
on the fun you have all had and contributions you have all made to make your club a success. Look ait
the new friends you have made and the new members you have welcomed.

Keep it positive, but don't hide the fact if some things may not have, in retrospect, worked out for
the best. We should use the opportunity to learn from these as well as the successes. Don't blame
individuals for mistakes made. We are a group so the group as a whole should share the successes as
well as the failures. We need to focus on ways to reduce the risks next time and make every event have
a successful outcome.

I hope you have a good new year review and take the opportunity to work towards an even better
year serving your community and growing ouy great organisalion.

Invite Your Friends to the Lions Worldwide Week of Service

The Lions Worldwide Week of Service is kicking off January 10, and we want you
to join in the Centennial celebration. It's been nearly 100 years since Lions
started helping communities locally and globally. Show the world the positive
impact Lions can make by inviting your friends and family to your Worldwide
Week of Service project.

Visit the Centennial website today and fill in our sample press release to get the
word out. And remember to use the hashtag #LIONS100 in all your Centennial
social media communications!



Lions YOUuth of the Year Program 2014—15

I now have received 43 applications from clubs to participate in
this year's program. If your club hasn't sent in its Registration Form
yet its still not too late. Contact me if you have any questions.

Two (2) clubs in the district have already held their competitions.

Contestant Entry Forms

Before handing out the contestant entry forms, make sure that
you please staple one of the supplied consent forms to the front of
each one and also that you complete the “dates” boxes on the inside
page of the Entry Form, so that all participants are aware of the
dates of the various levels of Judging.

It should look like this (once you’ve filled in the dates):

Club: ...(enter your club final date here) ‘ / / ‘
ZOME: .cooereeevverneesssssssmesssssssssssssssssseee 07/ 03 / 2015
REGION: .coooovveeeveereccesssinneenssnseesessssneeeen 14/ 03 / 2015
18] T T | 28/ 03 / 2015
SEALE: .vvvvveevvververerereeeesssesssssssssssseseesssseeee 11/ 04 / 2015

Tips on looking of Judges

The composition of the Judges is to be an ODD number of ‘gender’
EG : 1 male /2 females or 1 female / 2 males
You must have an odd number of Judges (4 Judges is NOT permitted).
As they are still the national sponsors, one Judge should be from the National Australia Bank —
please advise me in writing of any issues raised with obtaining a NAB Judge.
Judges can only judge at ONE Final per YOTY year — so if they are a judge for you at your Club
level, they cannot be a judge for another Club or at another Final in the same year.

Judges CANNOT be : (a) Lions - (inc Honorary Lions, Privileged Lions and Affiliate members),
Lionesses or Leos, (b) not staff members of Contestants’ schools; and (c) not otherwise
associated with Contestants.

If in doubt — please just give me a call.

Finals

Rosewood Lions Club will host the District Final in 2015. Thanks to the other clubs who
expressed an interest in holding the final.I wish you all a merry festive season and come back
in 2015 ready to finalise your Youth of the Year competition.

Lion LiBBy Whitestyles
201Q1 District YOTY Chairman
Ph : (m) 0404 035 884 or (e) pc-yoty@lions201ql.org.au



Are you interesteb?

)

Are you interested in considering a position on your club’s Board of
Directors, but need to know more information about the various positions
before either accepting a nomination or putting your name forward?

Each club is required to have a Nomination Meeting in March, followed by an Election
Meeting, usually in the first half of April. With this in mind, the District 201Q1 Leadership
Team has arranged 2 hour workshops in early February to provide information about each
of the typical board positions. During these workshops we’ll also answer any questions you
may have.

You may attend any of the following workshops:

2pm Sunday 1 February at Ballina (Venue to be advised)

10am Saturday 7 February 40-44 Johnson Road, Browns Plains

2pm Saturday 7 February Lions Den, Murtha Drive, Elanora

A morning tea/afternoon tea will be provided. Attendance Fee is just $5.00

Through attending the workshop, we ask you to please understand, this in no way gives
you a right to automatically be elected to serve on your club board in the coming year or
Suture years.

RSVP to PDG Ken Mulcahy by 28 January on 07 3273 3552 or via email at
kenm77@bigpond.com If any questions prior to committing to attend, again please
contact Ken via telephone or email

Don't miss the Lions Worldwide Week of Service on January 10-16! This special week of
service is a great opportunity to strengthen your community, showcase your club and
celebrate the birthday of our founder, Melvin Jones. It's easy to get involved: just host a
service project that benefits youth, vision, hunger or the environment during the week of
January 10-16. When you report your project via MyLCI, you can earn a Centennial
Banner Patch for your club.Download the event flyer and share it with your club, then start
planning your service project today!

Here's Your Chance to Get Your Convention Questions Answered

Aloha! Tempted to attend the 98th International Convention in Honolulu, Hawaii, in late
June but want to know more about the convention experience and highlights?

Go straight to the top and ask the Lion in charge: Bob Lee, the host committee chairperson.
He's super busy, but not too busy to answer your questions. Submit a question by emailing
lionmagazine@lionsclubs.org, and Lion Bob will choose several questions to answer in an
upcoming issue of the LION Magazine




Register for Lions Day with the United Nations
Mark your calendars for the 37th annual Lions Day with the I IO NS
United Nations, on March 7, 2015 in New York City. Join us as we DAY WITH THE UN

commemorate 70 years of partnership with the United Nations. This %

year's theme is "Children in Need." Engage in panel discussions with io,i

UN diplomats, key Lions representatives and partners and discover -
the winner of this year's International Peace Poster Contest! While you're in New York,
enjoy a special Lions luncheon at the UN's Delegates Dining Room and go on a guided tour
of the UN headquarters. Space is limited, so register today!

2015 LCICon Early Bird Deadline Approaching — Register Now
& January 9 is the deadline to register for the International
) HA%I}%{CMN Convention at the lowest rate of $110 — a savings of over 35% off the
( full registration fee!

S/
. “ Be sure to book your hotel through LCI. Complimentary bus shuttles
.‘uﬁ-pms provided to all official convention events when you book your hotel

room through LCL
Make plans to join your fellow Lions in Honolulu for an experience to remember.
Register now!

WINNERS KEEN TO PAY IT FORWARP 3 PECEMBER 2014

The Lions Club of Ormeau has received an early Christmas present after winning $5,000 in
Pimpama Junction Shopping Centre's My Community Rocks competition. The club is already
looking for ways they can 'pay it forward' and share their winnings to help more local community
groups get ahead in the New Year. The Pimpama Junction My Community Rocks competition saw
shoppers place tokens in barrels over the past six weeks to vote for their favourite community
organisation to share in $10,000 worth of cash.

Eight community groups, including schools, sporting clubs and community organisations entered
the competition, with Ormeau Lions Club taking top prize, followed by Coomera Early Learning
Centre ($2,500), with Pimpama State School and State Secondary College receiving $1250 each.
Ormeau Lions Club president Margaret O'Neill said winning the competition was a great surprise,
and she was now looking to find ways to give back to the locals who had supported the club over
many years. "We were thrilled to see that we had so much support from the community, so our plan
is to spread the money around so that other groups in Pimpama and Ormeau can set themselves up
for a great start to 2015," she said.

"We are now calling for applications from groups who think they could put the money to good use
- if they can demonstrate they have a worthy cause which will benefit a wide variety of local
residents then we are happy to support it. "I applaud Pimpama Junction Shopping Centre for taking
the initiative to host this community-minded competition - it really shows that locals are willing to
support each other and give back to improve the community they live in."

The My Community Rocks competition winner was crowned at a family fun day, which included a
range of activities such as face painting, a sausage sizzle and live entertainment. Managing Director
of Tipalea Partners - which owns Pimpama Junction - Scott Spanton said the fun day was a great
success, with hundreds of families attending. "It was a great way to kick off the festive season -
especially with the winner of My Community Rocks showing true Christmas spirit of sharing and
giving to others," he said.




A Message from Lions CluBs International: x

Lions Worldwide Week of Service in January (Jan. 10 - 16)

The Lions Worldwide Week of Service kicks off January 10, 2015,
and we'd like you to be a part of this special Centennial Service
Challenge event!

The Worldwide Week of Service is an international event that
brings Lions around the world together for a special week of

celebration and service. It's an opportunity to strengthen your community, showcase your
club and celebrate the birthday of our founder, Melvin Jones.

Join the Lions Worldwide Week of Service in January
Here's how your club can take part in this special service event:

Plan your project — Host a service project that benefits youth, vision, hunger or the
environment during the week of Jan 10-16 Share your project — Invite your community to
serve with you to showcase your club and the power of service
Report your project — Report your service on the MyLCI Service Activity Report to earn
a Centennial Banner Patch for your club.

Celebrate Your Service

Share photos of your project on social media so everyone can see what a difference
you're making in your community. Use the hashtag #Lions100, and we'll share your images
on the LCI Facebook page!

Start Planning Today

Download the event flyer and share it with your club, then start planning your service
project. Don't miss this opportunity to join Lions around the globe in the Worldwide Week of
Service in January!

Jan. 10-16

2015
v N )

Worldwide Week of Service Worldwide Week of Service to
to help children in need celebrate Melvin Jones' birthday
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2015 CALENPARS NOW AVAILABLE
$10 ea

A beautiful collage of 12 Lions Hearing Dogs with Chelsea a Poodle sourced from the
R.S.PC.A. in South Australia on the front cover. These Hearing Dog Calendars are the
ideal gift at $10. each for Clubs to pass out at Christmas Time.

Contact Andrew McDougall
and your request for
Calendars will be sent

freight free within 24 hours.
Phone 07 5464 1921
Mobile 0419 780 68

email
pc-hearing@lions201ql.org.au

LCIF Rated a 4-Star Charity

LCIF has recently earned its third consecutive 4-star

rating from Charity Navigator for its effective fiscal
" T management and its commitment to accountability and

transparency. Charity Navigator examines the financial health,
accountability and transparency of charities to determine its ratings.

LCIF's 4-star rating indicates that it consistently executes its mission in a fiscally
responsible way. Only 12 percent of the charities evaluated earned a third consecutive 4-
star rating. This exceptional distinction means that LCIF outperforms most other charitable
organizations in the United States. You can be confident your donations are being used in
support of the programs for which they are intended.

Donating to LCIF

Did you know that one-hundred percent of every dollar donated to LCIF goes to
someone in need? LCIF receives no funding from club dues, and all administrative costs
are paid through interest earned on investments. LCIF relies solely on donations from our
partners and Lions like you for the grants we award. Approved grants have exceeded our
grant budget for several years, which means that your unrestricted donations are more
important than ever before. When you make your donation to LCIF, please consider
selecting "Area of Greatest Need." This unrestricted donation gives LCIF the flexibility to
support initiatives where the need is most urgent.

\_
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Lions CIUB of Boonah 50th Charter Anniversary.

Planning is now fully underway for our celebration of 50 years of “Lionism” that will be
held on the 14th February 2015, at the Boonah Bowls Club.

The evening promises to be a mix of the old and present days, in Lionism. As our venue
can only cater for 110 people, we are letting you know early so you can book yourself and
partner in and share this milestone with us. To secure your booking we ask that you prepay
by using a direct deposit to our Club account and this will also save time at the door when
you arrive. A booking without payment will not guarantee you a seat.

Once banked we require your confirmation by email or letter to P.O. Box 86 Boonah Q
4310, advising Club and Names of attendees, together with date paid, amount and banking
receipt number.

Some details:- Date 14th February 2015
Where Boonah Bowls Club
Time 6.30pm - 7.00pm
Cost $35.00 / head
Dress Suit / Jacket & tie. Awards to be worn
Bank Details BSB 034 630 A/C 29 3368 (Correct New Details)

As a way of remembering the night, the Club is offering for sale at only $20 / bottle, a
choice of wines that that have been specially selected to celebrate our 50th _ _
Charter Anniversary. This wine is not to be consumed at the function due to THE LIONS CLim
licensing laws. It will be on sale on the night or you may wish to pre order. . ,'

We really look forward to sharing the night with you, so ensure you book BDDNﬂH :
and pay early to reserve your seat. Please address any enquiries to e
President / Chairman PDG Tony Firmin P.O.Box 86 Boonah Q 4310.

Tony J Firmin
A/H 07 5463 2154, Mob 0418 764 792 or email tony.firmin@bigpond.com

Heathcote Shiraz 2013. Full-blooded Shiraz is Australias favourite red by a country mile. And there are few who do it more
convincingly than Heathcote. When we find a rare gem that also delivers unbeatable value - we literally pounce. Here it is. Maximum
flavour, swarthy tannins, and drop-dead deliciousness. Proudly Australian Shiraz.

Coonawarra Shiraz 2012 "one of the best of this proud lineage", James Halliday. Excellent crimson-purple; the fruit-driven
bouquet has black cherry, spice and a hint of black pepper, the medium-bodied palate with layers of blackberry, black cherry and
integrated oak; the high quality tannin structure completes the package of one of the best of this proud lineage. Alcohol: 13.5%. Date
tasted: Aug 2013. Drink by: 2032. Rating: 94/100.

Cabernet Sauvignon 2012. A legendary Australian cabernet. Crimson-purple colour; the perfumed bouquet has a striking lavender
note, moist obvious when the glass is swirled and held some distance away from your nose: the medium-bodied palate has been fashioned
with great dexterity, placing the main emphasis on the blackcurrant fruit, but allowing the tannins to reassure you of the potential of the
wine if you decide to cellar some. Alcohol: 13.5%. Drink: to 2030. Rating: 95/100. James Halliday, Australian Wine Companion.

Marlborough Sauvignon Blanc 2013. Region Marlborough Rating 94/100. Awards 2 trophies 4 gold. This Marlborough
Sauvignon Blanc 2013 was already New Zealand's Champion savvy. Under its original label it won the prestigious trophy for 'Champion
Commercial White Wine' at the New Zealand International Wine Show 2013 (New Zealand's largest wine competition). At that show, this
wine walked all over the much pricier, big name sauvignon blancs such as Giesen The Brothers, Nautilus Estate, Villa Maria Reserve
Wairau Valley and Giesen The August. Prior to being recognised as New Zealand's top commercial white wine, it had already confirmed
its credentials by winning gold medals at the Marlborough Wine Show 2013 and at the International Aromatic Wine Competition 2013. Not
that we needed more convincing, but (under its own label) it has just won the trophy for 'Best Sauvignon Blanc' at the International Cool
Climate Wine Show 2014. Clearly, the constant stream of awards for the wine reinforces the fact that this savvy is a spectacular bargain.
Show judges from near and far have had their say, and they just keep handing it trophies. By any standards it is absolutely a 'cut above'
the vast majority of Marlborough sauvignon blancs and is a great buy so if you're a savvy lover this one is for you.

Mount Barker Sauvignon Blanc 2013. Region Mount Barker Rating 94/100 "Elegant, tightly focused Western Australian".
Light straw-green; a near-perfect example of the huge gulf between the high-toned Marlborough sauvignon blanc style and the more
elegant, tightly focused Western Australia expression; here citrus, gooseberry, herb and mineral drive an intense and long palate, the
aftertaste fresh and breezy. Alcohol: 13%. Date tasted: Sep 2013. Drink by: 2015. Rating: 94/100. James Halliday, Australian Wine
Companion, November 2013.

Reserve Tasmanian Chardonnay 2013. Region Northern Tasmania Rating 95/100. A smooth, graceful chardonnay sourced
from the East Coast and Tamar Valley regions of Tasmania. Fresh aromas of citrus, stone fruit and melon with a touch of flint and spice.
Ripe, composed flavours of tangy nectarine, white peach and grapefruit with a gentle creaminess. The long finish is highlighted by bright
crunchy acidity and subtle mineral texture.

¥ -
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’. Lions CamP puckabang News x

The Camp received minor storm damage recently. Thanks to David *
Morgan, President of Kilcoy Lions, for responding promptly, repairing
damage and securing items.

Following the recent resignation of PDG Brian Stringer, Graham
Hunwick has been appointed Chairman. We thank Brian for his leadership © ¢ N
and contribution over many years. Tony Newstead (Albany Creek) has Cxaot*
been appointed to fill a vacancy for a Director on the Board.

Y7 o

KN

Unfortunately Jeanette Buchanan has resigned as Manager so the Board of Directors has
advertised for an Assistant Manager to manage the Camp whilst the full-time Camp
Manager (Belinda Bowie) is on rostered days off or has necessary business away from the
Camp. This position will be filled in early January. We thank Jeanette for her efforts while
she was at the Camp.

Stratco Pty Ltd kindly donated a new shed for the pool enclosure, and it will be erected
soon.

Lioness Lenore Howard kindly donated $1,000 for the purchase and installation of 14
wall-mounted fans in Jamieson and McDonald Houses. These will be installed in January.
Both campers and volunteers at working bees will appreciate the difference in comfort.
Thanks for your generosity, Lenore.

The next working bee will be held 06-08 March 2015. Thanks to Clubs who have
already volunteered to carry out painting, etc. Ian Pelly (Woodford) is Assets and
Maintenance Chairman and is compiling a list of small projects which individual Clubs may
care to adopt and carry out over time.

The Board of Directors wishes all members of the Lions Family a Joyous Festive Season
and a Safe and Healthy New Year.

Lion peter J Boge

Secretary to the Board, Lions Camp Duckadang

If lawyers are disbarred and clergymen defrocked, doesn't it
follow that electricians can be delighted, musicians denoted,
cowboys deranged, models deposed and dry cleaners depressed?

Laundry workers could decrease, eventually becoming
depressed and depleted! Even more, bedmakers will be debunked,
baseball players will be debased, landscapers will be deflowered,
bulldozer operators will be degraded, software engineers will be
detested, and even musical composers will eventually
decompose.




warwiCk memBershiP pPrive

“It was a job well done” that was the acclamation to Lion Kim Forrest, Development
Group Assistant Chairperson and District GMT Coordinator. Lion Kim and husband, PDG
Ross Forrest when travelled to Warwick Last month after invitation by ZC 13 Lion Con Lo
Giudice and Lions Club of Warwick President Jeff Ferguson. ZC Con who’s club role is
Membership Chairman, together with President Jeff organized an Invitation Night to attract
potential Lions members from among the Warwick Community. After sending 30 letters, 7
people come to see what Lions is all about. Lion Kim spoke well to all present - Lion
members and guests. Hopeful in the New Year Warwick Lions will be able to induct 3 new
members (maybe a few more).

Something for your Bucket List?

Literally tell the people you care about: “I CARE ABOUT YOU.”

For some reason we have this innate fear of expressing affection for others, even
platonically. It’s like we are scared that if we tell someone how much we care about them
that they will be creeped out or take it the wrong way or think we are aggressive or crazy.
Well I am calling bulldust. In this world all anyone really wants is love and to know that
they are cared about. If you care about a friend, or a non-friend, or the security guard you
pass at work that makes your morning and they don’t know how much you appreciate
them, you are doing a disservice by not telling these people. There is truly no excuse for
refusing to spread the love you already have with the people who deserve it.

CHALLENGE:

ResearCh The Most ImPortant Element You've Never Heard Of You will Be
horrified when you reab the results of your researCh.

Anyone who has been to Taronga or Melbourne Zoo recently, will know about the
campaign to save gorilla habitat by asking people to recycle their mobile phones. Gorilla
habitat in the Democratic Republic of Congo is being cleared to mine for coltan, a metal
used in mobile phones and other electronic goods.

'- willing to boycott those with dubious
-(EHAEE ﬁEG J > origins.
O N YOU Australian zoos are campaigning on

coltan. Melbourne Zoo

People are becoming more aware of
the source of their minerals, and more

Columbite-tantalite — coltan for short is used to create surface acoustic wave filters,
devices used in mobile phones and televisions to improve audio quality. The average mobile
phone has about 40 milligrams of tantalum inside — not a considerable amount, but one
that adds up quickly thanks to the millions and millions of mobile phones in use. PT.O.



Tantalum capacitors experience an extremely low failure rate, making them perfect for
use in medical equipment, including hearing aids and devices that you don’t want to
randomly fail, like pacemakers. Tantalum is not harmed by bodily fluids, and does
not irritate the flesh of the implantee, making it a perfect metal from which to create
hip, knee, and other orthopedic implants.

pisPlaying the Australian National Flag

Whether the flag is displayed flat against a surface (either horizontallyor vertically), on a
staff, on a flag rope, or suspended vertically in the middle of a street, the canton should be
in the uppermost left quarter as viewed by a person facing the flag. In the case of the
Australian National Flag, the Union Jack should be seen in the top left quarter of the flag.

Even when the flag is displayed vertically, this rule must be followed, although to the
casual observer the flag appears to be back to front. The reason for this is that the canton is
the position of honour on the flag.

When the Australian National Flag is displayed alone on a speaker’s platform, it should
be flat against the wall or on a staff on the right of the speaker as he or she faces the
audience.

The notes copied above are from.......

Excerpt from the booklet Australian flags — Part 2: The protocols for the
appropriate use and the flying of the flag Australian flags describes the history and
significance of the Australian National Flag and other flags of Australia, and explains the
protocol for flying and displaying flags within Australia.

ZC 13 con Lo GiwpiCce

Z.C Con is happy that all Zone 13 Lions Clubs have signed an increase in numbers of
new members and are going strong - having lots of activity in their community.

He thanks all Zone 13 Lions Clubs he visited so far for the warm welcome given to him
and Santina. He wishes all Clubs a Happy and successful New Year.




Lion Mike Keim — Life MemBershiP.

President Jeff Ferguson of the Lions Club of Warwick Inc,
advised that during the Club Christmas party on the 17
December , Lion Mike Keim was awarded the Life
Membership, in recognition of his long tenure of service as a
Lions Club Member.

Lion Michael Wayne Keim joined the Lions Club of Taroom, QId on the 17-10-1979 and
has served the communities of Gatton, Home Hill, Gin Gin, and has been a member of the
Warwick Lions Club Inc. since August 1993.

He has served as President, Secretary, Treasurer, and has been on Cabinet Q1 serving as
Region 6 Chairman in numerous time. Lion Mike at the moment is Club 1st Vice President.

He is always on the lookout for projects and new members; he always fellow the Lions
Purposes and Ethics and has the welfare of the Lions Club at heart.

a
A~ RoChebale springwoop
& Lions CluB

December - Look who turned up to help out at

their monthly sausage sizzle at Autobahn just
before Christmas.

AnnouncCing the 2015-16 peace pPoster contest Theme:

The new theme for the 2015-16 Lions International Peace Poster Contest is "Share
Peace." Kits for the contest, which include the official guide and rules, flyers, stickers and
certificates, go on sale January 15. Lions clubs interested in sponsoring a Peace Poster
Contest in their community must order a kit, either online through Club Supplies (Item
Search: Peace Poster Kit) or by downloading the Order Form.

For more than 25 years, the Peace Poster Contest has encouraged children across the
globe to express their thoughts on peace through art. Learn more about the contest and
order your kit starting January 15!




Some Lions Clubs host Australia Day Citizenship Ceremonies. Try your hand at the
following quiz that helps determine your Aussie knowledge.

Australian €Citizenship Ray
Abeut Australia cress-effs

Follow the instructions below and cross off the words in the table. (The answers can be found in
the ‘Becoming an Australian Citizen’ resource book at www.citizenship.gov.au)
1) Cross off six words associated with the values that are important in medem Australia.
2) Cross off the three services that make up Australia’s Defence Force.
3) Cross off one thing that Australians always take with them when travelling overseas.
4) Cross off two names associated with the early discovery of Australia.
3) Cross off Australia’s National Anthem, National Floral Emblem and National Gemstone.
6) Croszs off five of the many countries from which Australia’s citizens have come.
T) Cross off twe of Australia’s significant days.
8) Cross off the names of three national songs, other than our Mational Anthem.
9) Cross off six of the 17 parts of Australia that are on the World Heritage List.
10) Cross off the names of four people who are part of our great sporting history.
11) Cross off two colours recognised as Australia’s national colours.

12) Cross off five of the many religions that are freely practised within Australia.

A B c D E
[t | Smmse [ s ™ oo e
2 Australian respect citizenship Judaism Army
3 Hinduism China Buddhism compassion equality
4 freedom is Australia Day Italy Air Force
5 the Mavy gold bond green
6 Lord Howe qurnanian Walt._zing Great Barrier _ .ﬁustm_lian

Island Group Wilderness Matilda Reef Citizenship Day
7 that opal Vietnam unites l=lam
8 lel:lj!clz:r:la}:’ii:[:al | am Australian W;:e-r;ﬁzliz:;f Rod Laver Na::::ld;ark
Park
O | Aveisin rair | Gootagong | Wilkamdansz | BTN | New Zealand
10 tolerance Christiantty us peacefulness | Cathy Freeman

Wnite the words you have not crossed off, in the order that they appear (top left to bottom nght),

in the spaces below to reveal the hidden message.




STANTHORPE * GRANITE BELT

3 LOOPS c::vivc ser

from Storm King
Dam

For information on starting location,

WWW, registration and other details please visit:

ThaideRide f & “like” us on
com.du facebook

ORGANISED BY: PROUDLY SUPPORTED BY:

Southem Downs

n:clonu COUNCIL ‘P‘%cl%
Lions Club of Stanthorpe “'-/ g

START TIMES:

(Queensland Time)

FULL

BEGGINERS




